
Parents Night Out 
 

Saturday, December 16, 2017 
5:00-9:00pm 

 

CRAFT/GAMES/MOVIES/FUN 
 

For infant through 5th grade 
$25 for one child, $35 for two, 

$45 for three or more of the same family 
 

Planned and run by the Campbell UMC attending Sierra Service Project 
All proceeds will go to the 2018 trip to Spokane Washington  

 

PNO:  Bring your kids for a few hours of fun and have an evening out for yourself.  We'll start the evening 
with some crafts, gather to eat, play some games and then watch a movie.  We will provide a snack with the 
movie (if your child has any allergies, please send a snack with them). 
 

What to bring:  Children should bring a bag dinner, and a pillow and/or sleeping bag or blanket for movie time.   
We will also need emergency contact information, so plan on spending a few minutes completing forms.  Please 
label everything. 
 

How to register:  Complete the form below and return is to the church office with your check made payable to 
CUMC with PNO in the memo line by December 12, 2017.   
 

For more information you can contact Melinda Knepp at 408-247-5548 or melinda.knepp@gmail.com   
 

Let your friends know. 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -clip and save top portion - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Please register my child/ren for the Saturday, December 16, 2017  

Name:                                                               Age:              Grade in school: 

Parent name:                                                            Phone number:   

Email address:  

Note: To register by email send the above information to:  melinda@kneppfamily.com. 

 


